
From: Perkins,Jeff <Jeff.Perkins@gartner.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/14/2012 8:39:12 AM
Subject: Thank You and Follow Up Regarding Texas Security Incident

 
Christian –
 
It was a pleasure to meet you last Friday.  Please let me know if you or anyone in Governor Haley’s Office would like 
to further discuss the information security matters in South Carolina.
 
Also, please let us know if we can be of assistance connecting Governor Haley’s Office with senior officials in Texas, 
who have indicated to us they would be more than happy speaking with South Carolina about their experiences in 
this matter.
 
As discussed on Friday, we will follow up with you within a few days, or look to hear from you soon.
 
 
Best regards,
Jeff
 
Jeff Perkins
Managing Partner, Gartner Consulting
10 Glenlake Parkway, Suite 390
Atlanta, Georgia  30328
678-575-6347
jeff.perkins@gartner.com
 

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the person to whom it has been sent, and may contain information that is confidential or 
legally protected. If you are not the intended recipient or have received this message in error, you are not authorized to copy, distribute, or otherwise use this 
message or its attachments. Please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail and permanently delete this message and any attachments. Gartner makes no 
warranty that this e-mail is error or virus free.
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